Warde Rehabilitation and Nursing Center Warde Assisted Living

21 Searles Road Windham, NH 03087-1203 T: 603-890-1290 F: 603-890-1293 wardehealthcenter.org



December 11, 2020

Dear Friends and Family,

I hope you have all been staying healthy and safe. I have a few updates to share over the past week. We have been working diligently to keep your loved ones and staff safe.

At the writing of this letter both the Assisted Living and the Nursing Home are still in an outbreak status, however, we have not had any new cases this week. We have increased the level of precautions on each unit creating COVID positive quarantine wings on each unit. This consists of plastic sheeting that is used to create barriers on the floor adorned with PPE stations.

Today the national guard was out to conduct facility wide COVID testing on both staff and residents. We will continue to have weekly testing throughout our out-break status. We also stay in close contact with the department of health to keep them abreast of our situation at Warde and to ensure we are staying compliant with the latest guidance.

As a reminder, Warde has a COVID-19 update page with key information specific to our community at https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/. I would encourage you to review the updated information weekly. Information regarding facility wide testing will also be reported on this site.

Our staff and especially our life enrichment team continues to make meaningful connections with our residents. We understand how difficult it is being quarantined and not being able to make visits especially during this Christmas season. I strongly encourage communication with your loved ones whether it be through cards, phone, or tele visits.

Thank you all for your continued support and prayers. Please do not hesitate to reach out to our director of nurses or myself, if you have any questions. Please keep us in your prayers. Wishing you all a blessed and peaceful week.

Peace.

Bret Pomeroy, NHA

Administrator